
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
   	
  

You’ve received a 

Gift of Gardens 

As a Pacific Horticulture Society member you’ll 
receive our quarterly magazine in January, 
April, July, and October, as well as advance 

notice and discounts for PHS programs, open 
garden events, and our popular worldwide 

garden tours. You’ll also receive our e-
newsletter, a free monthly wrap-up of online 

content, timely events, and 
the latest garden news. 

 
Welcome to the PHS community. 

 
	
  
	
  

About Pacific Horticulture 
	
  
A strong voice for West Coast gardeners since 1976, 
Pacific Horticulture Society (PHS) is a community 
of avid gardeners who are passionate about 
exploring the many facets of garden making and 
creating nature-friendly environments.  

Our quarterly publication, Pacific Horticulture, is 
widely recognized for its engaging stories, beautiful 
photographs, and horticultural accuracy. We are 
proud to have become a trusted resource for West 
Coast gardeners, designers, and horticulturists. 
 
Discover more than 1,000 archived Pacific 
Horticulture stories about	
  gardens and gardeners 
online at www.pacifichorticulture.org.  
	
  
	
  

Pacific Horticulture Society 
P.O. Box 5995 

Berkeley, California 
510-849-1627 

www.pacifichorticulture.org 

We Believe In 

Beautiful Gardens 
Connected to the World at Large 

Welcome to 


